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THE KOGARAH HISTORICAL SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
M

Next meeting: 1lth August, 1977 Time: 8.00 p.m,
Venue: 2nd Floor, Kogarah Civic Centre, Belgrave Street, Kogarah

Guest Speaker:
Topics

LADIES ON SUPPER ROSTER:

REPORT ON JULY MEETING

The July meeting had an average attendance - a good achievement consider-
ing the bleakness of the weather. Mrs. Johns' financial report showed the
Society is still on the "black" side of the ledger, and obviously our "house=
keeping" is efficient.

On the recommendation of our Librarian, Elaine Howard, it was resolved
to purchase for the Carss! Cottage Library "Collecting Ephemera", at a cost
of $22.50.

When the time came for Mrs. B. Goodger, our guest speaker, to address us
it was found the bulb of her slide projector had fused, Thanks to Jack Lean
a replacement was quickly obtained!

Mrs. Goodger is an enthusiastic historian who loves her work at the
Mitchell Library. She was able to shed new light on those papers of Sir
Joseph Banks which related to Australia as well as touch upon some of the
lesser known of Captain Cook's voyages.

She had some rare slides showing Banks, Solander, Flinders; photostats
of original papers, historic sketches and paintings, etc., which tt was a
privilege to view.

Besides having a warm, bright personality, Mrs. Goodger is an experienced
speaker, well informed on her subject.

Mr. Veness expressed the Society's thanks to Mrs. Goodger for meking her
time and such valuable material available to us.,

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE REPORT
O —— it .
Meeting held at Carss' Cottage on Tuesday, 26th July, 1977.

Our President opened this meeting with people present. Apologies:







